
 

We discover, we learn, we grow. 

 

        Miss Fenn , Headteacher 

 

 
 
Bulletin No 8: Week commencing Monday 13th January 2020 
 

 

Tuesday 14th January: 
 Dodgeball Tournament at Swallows Leisure Centre (finishes at 4pm) 

 
Monday 20th January: 
 Opal Class visit to the British Museum 

 
Friday 24th January: 
 Y3 Stone Age drama workshop  with the Hobgoblin Theatre Company 

 Team Teeth visiting school 

 
Thursday 30th January: 
 Amethyst Class visit to the British Museum 

 Y4 Rainforest Workshop 

 

 
 

WhatSAP?! 
Weekly parent communication for the families of South Avenue Primary School 

Letters & Emails home 

► Y3 Stone Age workshop 24/1/20 (£5) 

► Y4 Rainforest workshop 30/1/20 (£5.50) 

► Y5 British Museum 20/1 (Opal) &  

Amethyst class 30/1 (£6.10) 

Key dates and reminders for your diary   
 

Monday 3rd February   National story telling week 
Tuesday 4th February   KS1 Family Trust Assembly (p.m.) 
     Diamond class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 
Wednesday 5th February  Y5 Festival of Vision 
Thursday 6th February  KS2 Family Trust Assembly a.m.) 
     Amber class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 
Tuesday 11th February  Safer Internet Day 
     Tanzanite class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 
Wednesday 12th February  Onyx class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 
Thursday 13th February  Spring Disco 
Friday 14th February  100% Attendance reward   
     End of Term 3 (school finishes at 3.15pm) 
 

Monday 24th February  Start of Term 4 

Weekly Attendance Figures  

Whole school Attendance target:      

100% 

Last week we achieved:      

97.7% 

On Wednesday 8th January, Year 5 had 

great fun dressing up as Ancient Greeks and 

taking part in Ancient Greece Day. This 

involved learning about, and tasting, 

traditional Greek foods. The children also 

learned about the Ancient Greek Olympics 

and created their own modern day versions 

of these events.  

In the afternoon,  we took part in our own 

South Avenue Olympic Games.  

Books for school tokens 

Please look out for the books for schools tokens in The 
Sun & The Sun on Sunday between 23rd November and 
18th January. 

We need to collect a whopping 3500 tokens by 18th January to be in for 
a chance at receiving £600 worth of books.       Thank you  

Coat swap shop 

Mrs Lofts has lots of 

winter coats, which have 

been kindly donated, if 

you would like one. 

Please  contact Mrs Lofts 

on   07544 243165.  

Thank you 

 
Platinum holiday club  
Platinum holiday club will be running on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday of half term.  Please look out for letters 
coming home this week.  
 

From Wednesday, the Junior Office is not in use and 

all enquiries will need to be directed to the Infant 

Office.  Thank you for your cooperation. 


